
Good evening Rosemont Families, 

I hope you are staying safe and healthy. This week’s​ Rosemont​ ​Community 
Connection​ features five important messages.  

Virtual Parent Meeting 

Please join Ms. Cooke on Wednesday, June 3, 2020, for our second virtual Parent 
meeting.  We will meet via Zoom from 4:00 pm – 5:00 pm.  During these unprecedented 
times, fostering relationships with the community is essential to our students’ success. 
The Zoom ID is 98110529198 and the password is 12345.  For Zoom access, you 
MUST use your child’s MCPS Google login and password. We look forward to seeing 
you! 

Kindergarten Enrollment for 2020-2021 

Do you have an upcoming Kindergarten student? Start the enrollment process now! 
Visit the website at ​https://bit.ly/MCPS_Registration_Survey​ or call (240) 740-5999 for 
any questions. 

2019-2020 Yearbook 

It is not too late to purchase a yearbook!  All yearbooks must be purchased online - NO 
CASH accepted and there will be no extras available. Orders will ship to you at the end 
of the year. Also, all fifth-grade students will receive a softcover, non-personalized 
yearbook as a promotion gift. Order your yearbook now online at 
www.treering.com/validate​ and enter our school code 1015061089073249. 

Rosemont Specials: Art, Music, PE, Band, and Media 

This week, Grades K, 1, and 2 will have new lessons from Art, Music, PE, and Media on 
Tuesday by 9 am. Look for the information in the ​Assignment​ section of the Rosemont 
school-wide course.  

Math Packets 

Updated Eureka Math instructional materials and generic school supplies are available 
in the front of the school building beginning Monday, June 1.  If you would like to print 
the materials at home they are also available on the RES website, 
https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/rosemontes/ 
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This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection.  Stay safe and be well. 

 


